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ATTN: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

440-280-5382
Fax: 440-280-8029

10 CFR 50.55a

SUBJECT:
Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-440, License No. NPF-58
Withdrawal of 10 CFR 5!.55a Request lR-009 (TAC No. ME5378)

By fetter dated January 24,2011 (Accession No. ML1 10320065), the FirstEnergy
Nuclear Operating Company (FENOC) submitted multiple 10 CFR 50.55a requests
associated with the Perry Nuclear Power Plant lnservice Inspection Program. These
requests apply to the third 10-year inservice inspection interval. As discussed during a'
teleconference between FENOC and Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff on
December 21,2A11, FENOC herebywithdraws 10 CFR 50.55a Request lR-009.

There are no regulatory commitments contalned in this letter. lf there are any questions
or if additional information is required, please contact Mr. Phil H. Lashley, Supervisor -
Fleet Licensing, at (330) 315-6808.

Wtull
Vito A. Kaminskas

cc: NRC Region l l lAdministrator
NRC Resident lnspector
Nuclear Reactor Regulation Project Manager


